Superintendent’s Report

October 23rd, 2017
I.       Needs Assessment 
Because of various circumstances adversely impacting revenue, I’ve spoken with principals and administration about the needs assessment process and determined that at this time, technology is the only consistent and absolute need to be addressed at all schools.
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
September 27th; OVEC – Shelbyville
October 9th; Work Ethic Certification Presentation– LRC Georgetown
III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
*See Attached
IV. Program Director’s Meeting
*See Attached
V. Advisory Council Agenda
*See Attached
VI. TES Construction Project/SCHS Proposal 
Owner/Architect Agreement on the agenda for approval and once completed, a meeting with SCB will take place to consider schematics and design elements of the project.
VII. Work Ethic Certification
I had the pleasure of attending the LRC Meeting in Georgetown where Coach Scott was invited to share our work on work ethic certification to the education subcommittee as legislation is being drafted to provide further direction for districts in the area of essential skills.

